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PRESS RELEASE 
27 November 2015 

Conference: “Monetary policy and financial stability in the Mediterranean 
region” 

 
The Development and Solidarity Council (CDS) and the European Institute of the Mediterranean 
(IEMed) organized a conference under the theme “Monetary policy and financial stability in the 
Mediterranean region” on November 27, 2015, in collaboration with Bank Al-Maghrib and the Bank of 
Spain.  
 
On the sidelines of this event, the Governors of Moroccan and Spanish central banks held a bilateral 
meeting at the headquarters of Bank Al-Maghrib, Rabat. This conference follows the meeting held in 
May 2004 in Madrid and a subsequent one that took place in March 2007 in Valencia, on the occasion 
of the fourth Euro-Mediterranean seminar.  
 
During the Rabat meeting, Governor Abdellatif Jouahri and Governor Luis M. Linde reviewed bilateral 
relations between the two institutions and ways to further reinforce cooperation ties in areas relating to 
their respective missions.  
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